


 

March 17th UPDATE 

To Our Community: 

With the coronavirus top of mind for all of us, and respecting our community’s safety as our top 

priority, we are writing with an important update related to WRC operations. 

Effective today, March 17th at 12 noon – Wednesday, April 1st, the WRC Thrift Shop will be 
closed. This is a complete closure, we will not be accepting donations, or be open for retail sales. 

Our emergency shelter remains open unless additional directives from a unit of government 

dictate otherwise. Our advocates will continue to work with clients regularly, via phone and online. 
We will continue to answer phones 24/7. 

 If you need to speak with an Advocate or have any questions, please call (231) 941-1210. 
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